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• HAPPY NEW YEAR! •
Thank you for allowing Security State Bank the privilege to assist with your financial needs. We value every one of 
our relationships and look forward to serving you for years to come. Best wishes for a healthy and successful 2018.

Notify Security State Bank if Your 
Mailing Address Has Changed 

Ensure important documents are sent to you at the correct address to avoid delays
Security State Bank mails out sensitive and timely documents to our clients at different times of the year, and we 
want to make sure these mailed documents are sent to the most up-to-date address we have on file. To ensure you 
receive mail from Security State Bank to your correct address, contact your local branch to verify the contact infor-
mation we have in our system matches your current address. 

• Well-Deserved Promotions •
Please join us in congratulating  Steve and Matt on this accomplishment!

Matt Schneider
Branch President – Worland

Steve Cady
Corporate President and  

Chief Credit Officer

January 2, 2018
Security State Bank
PO Box 531
Basin, WY  82410

Brent Miller, CEO, on behalf of The Security State Bank Board of Directors would like to 
announce today, with great pride and enthusiasm, the promotion of two highly qualified 
and deserving officers of the bank. 

Steve Cady, who has served as President of the Worland Branch since 2010, will become 
the Chief Credit Officer at Security State Bank.  Cady has been with the bank since 2006 
and was the Senior Vice President in Worland before becoming the President.  Steve will 
oversee all credit functions of the total bank system which includes branches in Basin, 
Gillette, Worland, Sheridan, and Greybull. Cady will remain based out of Worland, but will 
divide his time between the branches.  Cady will have an office in Basin and Worland.  Steve 
has been serving the Worland Banking community for the past 16 years.   

Matt Schneider, who has served as Senior Vice President at the Worland Branch since 2010, 
will become the President of the Worland Branch.  Matt will be taking over the duties of 
managing the Worland office.  Matt was born and raised in Worland and has served the 
Worland Banking community for the past 17 years.  Matt and his wife, Barney, have two 
boys   

Brent Miller, current CEO for Security State Bank, on behalf of the Board of Directors, 
would like to say that Cady and his entire staff in Worland have done an excellent job in 
creating a solid, growing community bank in the 8 years he has been President.  The Board 
of Directors feels that Schneider will continue the superior work that has been completed 
and continue to create a bank where the community and its customers are important to 
bank quality and growth.  Cady and Schneider are both very committed to the Worland 
community and community banking in Wyoming.   

Security State Bank is a locally owned bank which was established in 1929 and has 
been owned by the Crouse family since 1961.  The focus of the bank continues to be to 
understand the needs of our customers and the communities they live in.  The Crouse’s 
express their appreciation for the support and confidence that each and every customer 
provides.
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2018 Limits for 
IRA’s, HSA’s and 

HDHP’s    
The IRS has announced the 

following contribution limits for 
2018:

TRADITIONAL AND ROTH IRA’S
• $5,500 Regular
• $1,000 Catch Up (Age 50 or older)

HEALTH SAVINGS ACCOUNTS
• $3,450 Individual
• $6,900 Family
• $1,000 Catch Up (Age 55 or older)

HIGH DEDUCTIBLE HEALTH PLANS
In addition, the 2018 minimum annual 
deductible amounts for high deductible 
heath plans (HDHPs) are as follows:
• $1,350 Individual
• $2,700 Family


